
Rado Raspet President of Auto Sport Federation of
SLovenia – AŠ SLO

FIA Central European Zone

Mr. Mohammed Ben Sulayem
8 Place de la Concorde
75008 Paris, France

Subject: Support for Your Second Term as FIA President

Dear Mr. Mohammed Ben Sulayem, FIA President,

On behalf of the FIA Central European Zone, it is our honor to express unwavering
support toyour candidacy for a second term as FIA President.

Your first term was marked by numerous achievements and significant advancements in the
world of motorsport. Your strategic vision and steadfast leadership as FIA President have
elevated the sport globally, and your dedication has set a commendable standard for future
endeavours.

Under your leadership, our region has experienced remarkable growth and development.
Your initiatives have fostered increased participation, provided essential resources, and
nurtured emerging talents within the Central European Zone. Your commitment has
significantly strengthened our local motorsport community, and for that, we are deeply
grateful.

Moreover, your focus on road safety and sustainable mobility continues to resonate with
our objectives. Your holistic approach, combining competitiveness with social responsibility,
underscores the values that we hold dear in our region.

Robert Markt
President of the Croatian automobile&karting federation

10 July 2025



Dusan Koblisek SAMS, President

Davorin Štetner,
Automobile Federation of North Macedonia

President


